
THE SULTAN PUBLIC HOUSE: 
MEETING WITH THE COMMUNITY  

It is now a condition of The Sultan’s Premises Licence that it holds quarterly meetings 
with the community to discuss any matters arising from the use of the benches by the 
side of the pub, replacing some car parking spaces. This sets out the dates of the next 
four meetings and how it is intended that each meeting will be conducted. 

The dates for the next meetings are as follows:  

Wednesday  28th June 2023 at 6pm 

Friday 6th October 2023 at 7.30pm 

Wednesday 3d January 2024 at 7.30pm  

Wednesday 1st May 2024 at 7.30pm 

Tuesday 3d September 2024 at 6pm 

The meetings will be held at The Sultan as we have no other meeting places in the 
vicinity. 

All those attending will have to fill in their name and address on the form provided 
before entering the meeting. 

Everyone is asked to be respectful of each other and not to talk over one another, 
however much you may disagree, or agree with what is being said. 

Directions from the chair are to be followed and the chair reserves the right to ask 
anyone to leave who refuses to accept any reasonable direction, uses inappropriate 
language or behaves in any other way which could cause the meeting to become 
unmanageable. 

If no one has arrived at the meeting within 10 minutes of its commencement unless 
someone has advised that they wish to attend and will be late, the meeting will come to 
an end. 

In exceptional circumstances, should it be necessary to cancel a meeting, this will be 
advertised on the Sultan’s Facebook page and outside of the pub.


